

WINTER ISSUE 2021

UPCOMING EVENTS

15th December 2021 Christmas Panto.

16th December 2021 Film Night.

21st December 2021
Christmas party and raffle.

January 2021

Pop up tuck shop, Pre-loved clothing and Knitwear sale.

Chocolate Bingo!

Don't worry!
The VERY popular Chocolate Bingo
night will be going ahead in the new
year!

Please follow us on Facebook for updates.

SALE & DAVYS

-CE PRIMARY SCHOOL-

Parent Teachers Association

We are a registered charity, and we work in partnership with the school to raise funds to improve the school experience for all our children. We listen to and work closely with teachers and parents sharing experiences and ideas about how to improve and support the school and pupils.

We raise funds in various ways by organising social events, like school parties, the Easter egg hunt in the village, non-uniform days, silver smarties, pop up tuck shops, film night, chocolate bingo, the Christmas and Summer raffles and much more.





AmazonSmile

We would be very grateful if you could add our charity to your AmazonSmile account. It's very easy to do and an automatic way for you to support our charity every time you shop, at no cost to you.

To use AmazonSmile, simply go to smile.amazon.co.uk on your web browser or activate AmazonSmile in your Amazon Shopping app on your iOS OR Android phone, just type "AmazonSmile" into the search function.

Then search for Sale & Davys School PTA and click add, its as easy as that.



Facebook

We have set up a private Facebook group for all parents, teachers and carers to join. The Facebook page will be used to keep you informed about any events that you may wish to attend and to let you know what we have been doing to raise funds for the school and what the money we raise is being spent on. The link to join can be found below:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/saledavyspta/?ref=share Alternatively, please ask a member of the PTA who will be happy to add you to the group.



Silver Smarties donations:

A HUGE thank you to everyone who took part in our Silver Smarties challenge. Thanks to your kind donations we have raised an impressive £308.42

This money will be going towards new educational books for the children and paying towards the children's annual trip to the Panto on 15th December 2021.

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

The money we raise is used to provide for the pupils and school, this includes:

- Annual trip to the theatre.
- Providing the school water bottles.
- · Contribution to the "trim trail"
- Helping to supply the school with new laptops.

Or future goals include raising fund for new educational books, at the cost of approximately £2000.

One of our long-term goals is to help to fund the school four new interactive white boards for the children to use, at an approximate cost of £10,000.

Pop-up knitwear event:

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who contributed to our pop-up knitwear event on Friday 19th November.

The event was a great success and between the raffle and clothes sold on the night we raised a massive £836.

Your kind donations will go towards funding new educational books for the children at Sale and Davys School, Barrow on Trent.

Thank you to The Brookfield Club in Barrow Upon Trent for hosting the event, the stall holders for bringing their beautiful products, our fantastic clothes supplier and to all of the volunteers who made the evening such a success.

We intend to hold the same event next year, so please keep a look out for news or contact us for further information at: pta@saleanddavys.com

JOIN US AT OUR NEXT MEETING

Wednesday 12 January 2022 at 7:30pm The Brookfield pub Barrow on Trent

parentkind.org.uk

is brimming with articles for parents, to help you support your child's school life and learning, and it's open to everyone!



https://www.facebook.com/groups/saledavyspta/?ref=share

Parent Teachers Association Sale & Davys C of E Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow-on Trent, Derby, DE737HA Tel: 01332 702072

PTA members

As you may be aware, several of the PTA members left last year as their children have moved on to new schools, we would like to say a big thank you to the outgoing PTA committee for all their dedication and hard work in supporting, raising funds, and providing all our children with a lot of special memories and experiences.

Our current PTA members are:

Hayley Nash	Sarah Gigg	Vicky Cattigan
(Chair)	(Secretary)	(Treasurer)
Francis Vinall	Sarah Nash	Julie Heathcote
	(Vice-Chair)	
Nermina Webster	Sian Stephens	Jo Bloor
Louise Sackey	Anna Grover	Sarah Briggs
Nicky Read	Kate Allitt	Kelly Rayworth
Rachel Haynes	Amanda Vautier	Nikki Gamble
	Samantha Brien	

